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DIARY DATES 
AUGUST 

27-28  Tri-skills 

28th  Choir Rehearsal 

31st School Closure Day 

 

SEPTEMBER  

3rd Pupil Free Day 

6th Excursion R3 Royal Adel Show 

7th Assembly Y3 

10-14  Swimming R—5   

17th  SA Cricket Clinic 

19th Music is Fun 

24-25  Tri-skills 

25th Choir Rehearsal & Performance  

 “Festival of Music” 

 

      SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

   

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions  

   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

  

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager.

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

Week  3 Term 5 

Principals Report 

A big well done to the Year 6/7's 

for their great work at the 

Science fair last Thursday.  

Everybody looked excited and 

engaged. A big thank you to Keryn, 

Sonia, Leanne, Sophie, Kelly and 

Harry for supporting Martin 

during Science Week.  An even 

bigger thank you to Martin for the 

interesting experiments and 

enthusiastic presentations. A 

fantastic effort overall and a big 

boost for Science. 

Year 7s to high school update 

You may have heard that South 

Australian year 7 public school 

students will be taught in high 

school from Term 1, 2022. The 

following information has been 

released by the task force formed 

to assist in this transition: 

•There will be no change to for 
year 7s in 2019. 

•Consideration is being given as to 
our approach in 2020 and 2021 

•More information around timing 
will be provided by the end of 
2018 

Head Lice 

Unfortunately it is that time of 

the year where Head Lice seem to 

be very prevalent. It is important 

that if you detect any head lice 

that you treat them immediately 

and inform the school.  

Education Department regulations 

state that all head lice and /or live 

eggs must be treated before your 

child can return to school.  

Treatment 

The hair needs to be treated with 

head lice shampoo and a fine tooth 

comb.   

Combs, brushes, hair ties and hats 

should be cleaned with detergent 

and hot water. 

Bed linen should be washed in hot 

water (60 degrees or more), or 

dried in a clothes dryer on the hot 

setting for at least 20 minutes. 

Check all members of the 

household at the same time and 

treat if head lice or eggs are 

found. 

You must treat your child's hair 

again after 7 to 10 days because 

lice in unhatched eggs may not be 

killed by the first treatment. 

Please read the brochure included 

in this newsletter. 

OSHC 

Just a friendly reminder that 

OSHC will be Closed on Friday 31st 

August for the School  Closure 

Day but will be open on  Monday 

the 3rd of September for the 

Pupil Free Day ( bookings are 

essential for correct staff ratios). 

Please remember that OSHC is a 

non- profit organisation that relies 

on fees being paid regularly for us 

to be viable, so please ensure any 

outstanding accounts are paid, or 

speak to staff if you are having 

financial difficulties to arrange a 

payment plan. 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal -  Richard Maynard,   Deputy  Principal - Zoe Wecker                                 

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee  

OSHC & Vacation Care  

The October Vacation care program is now available . 

Please speak to one of the OSHC Staff.  Book  now to 

avoid disappointment.  

CLOVELLY PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL VACATION CARE 

2ND – 12TH OCTOBER 2018 
PHONE: 8276 5366      MOBILE: 0418 585 142 

 

The next school holidays are fast approaching! Our Vacation 

Care service offers a range of supervised recreational 

activities which encourage children to interact with friends, 

learn life skills, problem solve and be challenged by new 

experiences in a safe and relaxed environment.  

Program 

 Regular activities will also be available every day. These 

include pool table, outside play (depending on weather), play 

station/computer, arts and crafts, and drama. There is also 

an excursion to go watch the Dolphins at Port Adelaide. 

Please see over for the daily program. 
Times 

Vacation Care is open from 7.00am to 6.00pm. On excursion 

days, children must be at the centre no later than 8.30am. All 

staff will be on duty at the excursion so the centre will be 

closed during this time. Risk assessment for the excursion is 
available at the service for parents to view. 
Fees 

The full fee for each day is $47.00 (less for families with 

Child Care Subsidy). Families will be charged for days that 

their child/children are booked in but do not attend. A late 

fee of $2.00 per minute per child after 6.00pm also applies. 

Bookings are required to be made by Friday 21ST September 

so that appropriate staffing levels can be arranged. 

TO ENSURE YOUR PLACE WE REQUEST THAT EITHER 

FULL FEE  

OR A PORTION OF THE FEE IS PAID PRIOR TO THE 

START OF VACATION CARE.  

BOOK EARLY TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT! 

Hot / Wet Weather 

Some activities may need to be modified or rescheduled in 

extreme weather conditions eg if it is raining or the 

predicted maximum temperature is 36°C or over. We will 

endeavour to inform families if there is a change in the 

program. ALL CHILDREN ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR 

APPROPRIATE SUN SMART HATS AND CLOTHING WHEN 

OUTSIDE THESE HOLIDAYS. 

Food 

The service provides a morning and afternoon snack. Children 

will need to bring their own lunch less stated otherwise (NOT 

cup noodles) and extra snacks for throughout the day. 

Drinking water will be provided but it is also recommended 

that the children bring their own drink bottle that can be 

topped up. 
VACATION CARE IS A NUT / KIWI FRUIT FREE ZONE AS WE 

HAVE CHILDREN ATTENDING WITH ALLERGIES TO BOTH. 

 

School Vacation Care Program 

Monday 1st October—Public Holiday (closed) 

Tuesday 2nd—Glitter Art, Stem Challenges 

Wednesday 3rd—Canvas Art, Nature Craft 

 

 

   

 

Thursday 4th—M.Y.O Squishies, Stand Up Paddleboard 

 

 

 

   

Friday 5th—Shrinkies, Super Robotix 

Monday 8th—Bouncy Castle, Craft 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th—Biscuit decorating, Beeswax Wrap 

Wednesday 10th—Virtual Reality Fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 11th—M.Y.O  Boardgame, 3 Marker Challenge 

Friday 12th—Dolphin Cruise, Movie Time 
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Wakakirri Performance 

 

What a fantastic time we had a Wakakirri! We 

received the following Performance Awards!! 

Excellent Ensemble 

Well-Rehearsed Performance 

Excellent Performance Teamwork 

Excellent Soundtrack Mix 

Excellent Group Dance 

Best Individual Costume  

Best Mental Health Story Award  

 

 

Emmy and friends 

The Emmy and friends 

program for Reception to 

Year 2/3 were interactive 

classes teaching children 

to identify their feelings, 

differences between their public and private parts 

of the body, safe and unsafe secrets and how to 

manage different situations that make them feel 

unsafe.  We encourage parents to discuss the topics 

with their family. 

 

 

Multicultural Mural Project 

Our Multicultural Mural Project has now been 

completed and is up on display in our school. Come 

and take a look. It represents the diversity within 

our school that we are very proud of. Our diversity is 

our strength. 

Our students come from many different places in 

the world. The pickets in the mural are painted with 

different national costumes. See if you can find the 

country of your origin. We have tried to represent as 

many nationalities as we can in the mural.  

There are over 50 nationalities at any given time at 

our school, this changes from year to year. The 

Kaurna Aboriginal picket, represents the original 

inhabitants of Adelaide, this one along with all of the 

other pickets represent different cultures who have 

come to our community to make it the strong vibrant 

community it is today.  

They are pickets of a fence, they represent the idea 

that even though we may be different, standing 

together we create strength and unity. Many of our 

community members have come to Adelaide after 

being fenced in or fenced out from their country of 

origin and have left there to start a new and better 

life. This is a new, connected, happy fence for them 

here at Clovelly Park Primary. 

 

Thank you to all of the people in our school 

community who contributed, parents, staff and 

students and thank you to the Marion Community 

Grant for supporting the project, both in approving 

the concept and financing the project. 

 

Canteen news 

American meal deal that will be running 

from Tuesday the 28th of August until 

Friday the 7th September . 

There will be a choice of: 

 - Hot Dog + Organic Fruit juice for $7.00 

-  Vegetarian Nachos + Organic Fruit Juice  $7.00 

 These can be ordered any day of the week, Tues-Fri. 

 

Buddy Gardening 

The students in G1 cleaned, sliced and prepared the 

sweet potatoes as hot wedges for a shared lunch 

(delicious), and R2 picked and prepared a fresh salad 

from the garden as well. Hattie's Garden is open 

Wednesdays at lunchtime, and Wednesdays after 

school. 

 

Book Week  18th—24th August  

Book Week was enjoyed by 

everybody  It started with the 

whole school reading and a 

scavenger hunt around the school.  

Mid-week held pirate talks and 

Friday was a dress-up-as-your-

favourite-book-character day!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


